Patient Participation Group
​​​​​​​​



Are you interested in finding out how to get involved in your practice and to help shape local healthcare?


We are setting up a Patient Participation Group and are looking for patients from all age groups, social and cultural backgrounds to join us.   This is your chance to ‘have a say’ in your Practice /  NHS services.
If you would like more information about the group please speak to one of the receptionists or a member of staff.
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